
ROBO CALL DECEMBER 12, 2024 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

We will have the Sacrament of Anointing at all the Masses this weekend. 

This Saturday, December 14th, you can help fill the food boxes for our 

Christmas Box Program.  Come by the Messmer Center (Gym) at 9:00 

a.m.  Many hands will make the task go quicker.  We could also use some 

helpers on Sunday, December 15th to help take boxes to the cars for 

delivery. 

Holy Family School will sell Scrip after all the Masses this weekend. 

Our Advent Confessions are on Wednesday, December 18th, from 5:00 

p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  Check the bulletin for confession opportunities at other 

parishes in the area. 

We have been gifted with another one of those fabulous party baskets.  

Only 200 tickets are being printed at $10.00 each, and they will be on sale 

for the next three weekends.  The drawing will take place at the Epiphany 

potluck on Saturday, January 4th.  Buy a ticket and be a winner. 

Please note the upcoming Advent services on the board in the church 

vestibule.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

